

April 17, 2013



Dear Mr. Hansen:

Enclosed per your April 05, 2013 letter concerning the Rocky Coulee Tent Camping project being proposed by Public Utility District No. 2 of Grant County please find a check for the sum of \$1560.00. This check is to cover the fee associated with Kittitas County's Substantial Shoreline Development Permit (SSDP).

Please feel free to contact me at any time during the preparation of the SSDP.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

J. Darrell Pock Project Specialist III